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Minutes of Big Bad Wolf Children’s Theatre Company 
Friday 21st March 2014 at 7.15p.m.    

78 Beaumont Drive, Carron 
    

Present: Grant, Iain, Linda, Lynn, Vivien, Fiona and Agnes 
Apologies:  Emma, Shirley, Kathryn, Tracey, Hilary and Colin 
 
Agenda Items 
 
1.Grant welcomed everyone and thanked them for their help in making Seussical a success. 
 
2. Seussical – outstanding photographs were distributed. Iain will compile a slideshow of Terry’s photographs so that anyone still wishing to order photographs 
can see them. 
  The closed dress rehearsal worked well. 
  Catering worked well, with the Sunday having a particularly good feel to it. 
  FTH is booked for next year, although at the moment there is still a slight problem with the hire of the lesser hall on the Saturday afternoon. 
£760.00 was collected from programme advertising, on-screen advertising and sponsorship, with a further £150.00 having been paid directly into the bank 
account for sponsorship. 
Show week collections were between £700.00 - £800.00. 
£100.00 – raised £378.00. 
Invoice received from Weinbergers for a balance of £3500.00. £4027.00 minus the deposit paid previously. 
D.V.D of Seussical is almost finished. 
Backstage – In future we will have security to ensure there are no difficulties during or at the end of a show. A review of the backstage guidelines should take 
place before the new session. 
Attendance – Policy to be reviewed. Agnes will look at numbers of rehearsals missed last session. 
Post Production meeting to be arranged before next committee meeting to clear outstanding issues, 
 
3. Production Team – Iain will issue Gavin, Jonny and Sheila with contracts for the coming show. The production team should advise the committee of their 
associate.  
 
4. Treasurers Report – unavailable 
    Grant will arrange to meet with Steven to hand over money and to obtain cheques for invoices which need paying. 
 
5. Secretaries Report – Membership forms should be sent out by the weekend, with a return date of 28th March. 
    Member survey to be sent out. 
 
6. New member auditions on Saturday 29th and Sunday 30th March. Agnes has the groupings ready. The audition process is now set to best enable children to 
show their talents. 
    The panel will consist of Jonny, Gavin, Lynsey, Sheila and Grant. 
7. Workshops will possibly take place for gymnastics and stage fighting. Grant will contact Gavin to see  what he is thinking about workshops. 
 
8. Fundraising – on the back of the very successful bag packing and Carol Singing in Asda at  Stenhousemuir it was decided that this is what should be 
concentrated on this coming year. We have already been offered a date, 27th December for bag packing at Asda, Stenhousemuir.  Asda in Falkirk 
    would also like us to do Carol Singing as would Boots. 
    Fiona will continue to be in contact with the necessary people as well as contacting Tesco at Reddingmuirhead to enquire about bag packing.  
    A Matalan Fashion Show is to be held in November. 
    A family quiz night is to be organised for end of September or beginning of October. Vivien to find out about hiring the Masonic Hall in Denny. Agnes will 
contact the butcher about pies for the event.  
    McDowells to be contacted about making up the quiz. 
 
9. A.O.C.B. 
    F.O.S. have asked about Big Bad Wolf advertising in their programme. Iain will organise the artwork for this.  
    Dog Show – after consideration it was agreed that it would be best to decline this offer. 
    Hilary is to purchase whatever wood, gauze and cloths that are required. The Dobbie Hall will then be booked to allow the cloths to be glued. 
    It was agreed that all departments should meet with production team at a joint meeting to avoid future ambiguity. 
    Bev will be taking over and doing the make-up this year. 
    Date of next meeting Friday 11th April 2014 


